
19th May 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Year 5 Windsurf for a Fiver

On Monday 12th June Year 5 have been offered the opportunity to get out on the water and take part in a windsurfing
session for just £5. This is a great chance to try out the sport or enjoy a session if your child has windsurfed previously.
Your child will be allocated either the morning or afternoon session. The sessions are run by OTC at Osprey Quay.

Sessions will be at the following times;

Morning - 10 am-12.30pm
Afternoon 1pm-3.30pm

Due to the later finish, if you would like to collect your child from OTC at just after 3.30pm please indicate this on the
form, otherwise they will be brought back to school for collection at approximately 4pm (by the time they are changed
and return on the minibus).

Students should wear PE Kit. In a rucksack they will need to bring their swimming costume/trunks, water shoes or old
trainers that can get wet, towel and a warm jumper for when they come out of the water (even if it is a hot day), sun
cream and hat if the weather is hot. Please provide your child with a packed lunch and plenty to drink. If your child is
entitled to FSM and you would like us to provide a packed lunch, please indicate this on the consent form. Both groups
will eat their lunch at OTC.

Wetsuits and buoyancy aids will be provided.

The cost of the trip is £5 and should be paid via sQuid.

Please complete the consent form following this link Consent Form, no later than 12.00pm Friday 26th May.
As this is an incentive offered by OTC there are only 50 spaces available, so these will be allocated on a first come, first
served basis of payment received.

If your child secures a place an indemnity form will be sent home with them for you to complete prior to the day.

Yours faithfully

KWatso� & H Johnso�

Mrs Watson & Miss Johnsom
Year 5 Class Teachers

https://forms.gle/QSPEv35YZ75QC9BH7



